
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £76.25 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Spring 1 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Autumn 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay.  Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

Food Tech had some assistance yesterday in putting 
away the termly order, as well as a bit of cupboard 
organisation.  
 

Thank you for the help 😊 

RSE Policy Consultation 
 
Further to Mrs Best’s email on RSE – can we please politely remind parents that if you want to 
provide us with feedback on this, the deadline is by 12 noon on Wednesday.  
 
Please email any comments to admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 
Thank you in anticipation. 

Parents Evening – Monday 29 January 2024 
 
Details of how to book a slot for parents evening will shortly be sent out to parents and carers. 
 
The date is Monday 29 January, with teacher meetings held on-site, at our school. We look 
forward to welcoming you here soon. 

Updated contact details 
 
If any of your contact details, i.e. email address, mobile/work numbers, have changed please 
don’t forget to pass them on to us. 
 
Many thanks. 

mailto:admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fun times at the Christmas disco! 
 

Many thanks to our tireless HSA for the fabulous Christmas 
Disco, with extra special guest. 

 
HSA have in turn asked us to express their gratitude to DJ 

Lynne for the music, fun and games and to everyone who has 
offered their support. 

 
Here’s to another year of fundraising fun! 


